
S u m m e r  H o l i d a y s  2 0 2 2   
.From July 25 to August 19 this year's summer holiday care will take place 



Summer Holidays 2022  

 

Dear children, dear parents,   

 

We would like to invite you to this year's summer holiday care. 

You can expect four weeks full of fun, in which it goes this    

time, among other things, high up and underground.  

But just have a look at the following page to see what exactly 

we have planned for which week.  

 

As always, we look forward to your registrations and to a gre-

at vacation care with you!   

With many greetings,  

 

 





 



Contact:  

Equal Opportunities Office of the University of Applied Sciences Trier 

Coordination of child care  

Building 9925 Room 045  

Campusallee  

5768 Neubrücke  

 

Phone:    06782 - 17 2618  

Fax:   06782 - 17 1711  

E-mail:     kinderbetreuung@hochschule-trier.de  


